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Comments: I fully support the requested withdrawal.  We are blessed with an incredible resource in Rapid Creek

and it associated watershed. To allow mining exploration is short sighted and irresponsible. Risking potential

pollution to our water source and the environment that allows wildlife to flourish would be a shame. I hope that

the beauty of the Black Hills is valued over using it for the financial gain of out of state groups.


